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Submitted on Saturday, February 2, 2019 - 9:24am 
 
Submitted values are: 
 
 
   ==Consumer Information== 
     First Name: William 
     Last Name: Vance 
     Address: 122 Main St. S. 
     City: Hazleton 
     State: Iowa 
     Zip Code: 50641 
     Email Address: wvancebbf@hotmail.com 
 
 
List of IUB Dockets: Alliant Energy's Energy Efficiency Plan (Docket No. 
EEP-2018-0003) 
Comments: Dear IUB:  After reviewing some of IPL Energy material my thought 
is how can any customer of IPL ever really understand and comprehend all of 
the material submitted.  I called Alliant to ask one simple question, How 
much money did Alliant collect per month/year for Energy Efficiency from 
customers and how much money was not spent for rebates at the end of the 
month/year?  I have yet to hear back, however after looking at their new 
proposal, it is clear that the money was spent on other programs rather then 
giving rebates back to customers.  This program for whomever put it in place 
has created an untouchable governmental style program that takes money from 
customers and uses it for their own advantage!  They are a power company, 
providing electricity and gas to their customers, this Energy Plan is of 
their internal creation, collecting money from the customer to fund their 
program.  One portion that gets me upset is the Power House show on channel 
9, when customers complained about the danger of smart meters, channel 9 
employees debunked those who complained, and tried to prove that the meters 
were safe.  They dedicated several news reports in support of smart meters, 
and when I called to ask if the reporter had used the correct testing 
equipment, they became very defensive and hung up on me.  Channel 9 had skin 
in the game because of Power House airing on their cannel, so their efforts 
were in protecting Alliant and the smart meters, not the safety of Alliant 
customers.  I do not know who is responsible for creating the Energy 
Efficiency Plan, and once in place how it can ever be eliminated, but that is 
what needs to be done.  Alliant takes money from us for their program and 
then turns around and wants to fine us and have us read our own meters if we 
opt for an analog meter for safeties sake.  Good luck wading through all the 
red tape and confusing material provided.  My opinion this program needs to 
end.  Thanks Wm. Vance 
 
 
The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://iub.iowa.gov/node/105/submission/452 
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